
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

PROPOSED ADJUSTMENT OF THE
WHOLESALE WATER SERVICE RATES OF
THE CITY OF AUGUSTA

)
) CASE NO. 2015-00039
)

BRACKEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT’S WRITTEN STATEMENT IN
COMPLIANCE WITH THE COMMISSION’S ORDER OF MARCH 18, 2015

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of March 18, 2015, Bracken County Water District

states that it and its authorized agents possess the facilities to receive electronic transmissions.

Bracken County Water District further consents to service of Commission Orders and of any

other documents filed in this matter by electronic transmission. Electronic transmissions should

be sent to: d.moran@brackencountywaterdistrict.com and gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com.

Dated: March 19, 2015 Respectfully submitted,

________________________________
Gerald E. Wuetcher
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100
Lexington, Kentucky 40507-1801
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com
Telephone: (859) 231-3017
Fax: (859) 259-3517

Counsel for Bracken County Water District



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that Bracken District’s March 19,
2015 electronic filing of this Statement is a true and accurate copy of the same document being
filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission on March 19,
2015; that there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from participation by
electronic means in this proceeding; and that a paper copy of this Statement has been mailed to
the Commission on March 19, 2015.

_________________________________
Gerald E. Wuetcher


